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Dear Parents/Carers,
Y13 Student Finance March 2024

It was great to see so many of you at our Year 13 Student Finance Parent Information event
on Wednesday evening.

Student Finance is now open for applications and we would like to share some links which
we hope you will find useful:

o The University of Surrey presentation, please see attached information.

e The Student Finance website to make your application for tuition fees and a
maintenance grant.

o Some universities offer scholarships, bursaries, hardship funds and other ‘in
kind’ support. The best places to look for information about funding, including
eligibility criteria, is via:

o Individual higher education provider websites
o The Scholarship Hub
o Bursaries, grants, and scholarships

Tip: Do not be shy and don’t assume you will not be eligible; if you
cannot find the information you are looking for, there will be a
telephone number you can ring.

e Student finance

Parents higher education advice and support

If you have any questions at this stage, please don’t hesitate to contact us, either at
sixthform@theweald.org.uk or on 01403 787283.

Yours faithfully,
- 'Ef\w)

Ms T Day
Head of Sixth Form/Assistant Headteacher
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https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1-5-KERw0hiaW06gnTw841-Ck5Rpe-a9o
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1-5-KERw0hiaW06gnTw841-Ck5Rpe-a9o
https://www.gov.uk/apply-online-for-student-finance
https://www.thescholarshiphub.org.uk/
https://sites.google.com/theweald.org.uk/careersworkexperienceintranet/decide-and-apply/higher-education/bursaries-grants-and-scholarships
https://sites.google.com/theweald.org.uk/careersworkexperienceintranet/research-and-plan/higher-education/student-finance
https://sites.google.com/theweald.org.uk/careersworkexperienceintranet/research-and-plan/higher-education/student-finance
https://sites.google.com/theweald.org.uk/careersworkexperienceintranet/parents/higher-education
mailto:sixthform@theweald.org.uk

